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November 23,2009

Shawn Dartsch

Transportation Services
Traffic Operations
Metro Hall
55 John Street, 17th Floor
Toronto ON M5V 3C6

Dear Mr. Dartsch:

In your letter of September 29, 2009, you requested that a poll be conducted to
determine if there was sufficient neighbourhood support for speed humps on
Glenmount Park Road, between Gerrard Street East and Corley Avenue.

Ballots were mailed out on October 19, 2009 with the last date for filing a response
being November 17, 2009. The following is the poll result:

Total Owners, Tenants and Residents Polled
Mail Retumed by Post Office
Total Eligible Voters (Total Polled Minus Retumed by Post Office)
No. of Retumed Ballots Needed to Proceed (must be at least 50% + 1)
Actual Number of Returned Ballots
In Favour of Speed Humps
Opposed to Speed Humps
Spoiled Ballots
No Reply

281
3

278
140
165

73
89

3
113

I advise that speed humps cannot be approved pursuant to the City of Toronto
Traffic Calming Policy, since 60% of the responses received were not in favour.
Please note this poll cannot be conducted again until November 17, 2011, two (2)
years after the closing date of the poll.

Sincerely,

Andrew Kerr, Supervisor
Elections and Registry Services


